
FANWOOD VOTERS
IN DISTRICT 3

�e Union County Board of Elections
has changed your polling place

to the Carriage House (Patricia Kuran 
Cultural Arts Center) behind Borough Hall 

Vote in the NJ Primary
Tuesday, June 8, 2021

This map shows 
voting District 3

Residents of this section of 
Fanwood must now vote at the
Carriage House instead of First 
Children’s School.

Access to the Carriage House is 
through the walkway from the front 
of Borough Hall, 75 N. Martine Ave, or 
from Watson Road across from
Carriage House Park. Free parking is 
available in the main Borough Hall lot 
o� Martine Avenue or along Watson 
Road directly in front of the Carriage 
House and the lot at the park.
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